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LIBRARY CLUB MASQUERADE:

With Kristen Reynolds and Victor Santiago as supporting staff  - the Library Club hosted a Masquerade  
on March 23rd.  The theme was Women's History (March commemorates this ).  Posters were prepared  
as eye catchers, masks were available to wear , quill pens were used for guests to sign in , and a slide 
show presented.  Amid all the colorful decor were tables of refreshments .  Here are a few photos taken  
from the Flickr site on the club 's internet location.

STAFF BREAKFAST:

There was a huge turnout for the Milestone Breakfast held on April 5th in Javits Room.  It was a great way 
to start the day and appreciate staff for their many years of service.  Pam - the photographer - took these:

TUESDAY, APRIL 17 EVENT:

You are encouraged to stick around for a presentation by Paul Edelson on his book , Drawing on 
Experience in Adult and Continuing Education .  This will include a lecture and book signing followed by  
light refreshments.  The program begins at  4:30 pm in Javits Room.  You'll be home in time for dinner or  
maybe you can bring home take out .  Thank you to Kristen Nyitray who made the arrangements and to  
Jason who video tapes the program .  It's a great way to end the day !


